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Dear Rabbi Lamm, sw 

I am delighted to know how well your Melbourne 

lectures are going and I look forward to asimilar success 

story in Sydney. I have, as requested, pruned the Sydney 

itinerary to the barest minimum to allow you time to 
see the sights and relax, and I enclose a copy of the 

programme as it stands at present. Accommodation and 
meals are being arranged at the moment and I should 

be able to send you details very shortly. 

Concerning the subjects for your various addresses 

I suggest that, if possible, we adhere to the titles 

listed on the draft programme as these have been 
either requested or approved by the respective organisers. 

On the Sunday evening in particular it is important to 
have a subject which links Israel and Judaism. 

* At the communal welcome it might be an idea to 

speak very briefly about something provocative like 
"Jewish Responsibility" or "Difference and Indifference", 
as this particular gathering will certainly act as a 

shop-window for the rest of the Sydney programme. 

Looking forward to seeing both you and Mrs. 

Lamm, and with all good wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamn, fo, 2 f é 
c/o Mr. Hans Bachrach. 


